
It's been a strange old term 
in a lot of ways but, in the 
run up to Christmas, we 
hope to provide children 
with a range of seasonal 
end of term events which I 
will outline below: 

Christmas Dinner- Thurs-
day, 10th December     

Children will eat in their two 
Key Stage bubbles, one at 
a time in the school hall.  
They will sit on Class Ta-
bles and their teachers will 
eat with them.  Please 
wear your Christmas hats 
or accessories with your 
normal school uniform.  In 
the afternoon, the PTFA 
are kindly supplying us with 
popcorn and drinks as 
each class enjoy a film in 
their rooms.  Please note 
that no jacket potatoes or 
alternative school dinners 
will be served on this day. 

Class Performances          

In the spirit of our normal 
Christmas performances, 

each class will be preparing 
a Christmas song to be 
filmed and posted on Tapes-
try.  You will receive sepa-
rate letters from class teach-
ers if you need to supply a 
costume for your child I am 
really looking forward to see-
ing the results of this, the 
brainchild of Mrs. McIvor!! 

Carol Concert Thursday, 
17th December 2.15pm    

t really wouldn't feel like 
Christmas without our annu-
al Christmas Carol Concert 
and this year you will be able 
to `zoom` in from the comfort 
of your own home!  I will 
post the links details a few 
days before the event which 
will start at 2.15pm and run 
for the 40 minute time slot.  
We are delighted that the 
Reverend Paul Graham will 
be speaking and we will also 
be collecting for a local 
women's refuge to mark this 
event (details to follow later). 

Last day of term- Friday, 
18th De-
cember 

Christmas 
Jumper 
Day!!  
(And you 
don't need 
to wear 
school 

uniform either!)  Do I need 
to say more?!  Just bring 
in a pound please to sup-
port our PTFA and we will 
all have a relaxing and 
enjoyable day before the 
holidays. 

Christmas Cards 

Children can still send 
Christmas cards to other 
children and staff, should 
they wish.  There are sep-
arate postboxes for each 
bubble which will be emp-
tied by staff every few 
days. 

I will send out a last letter 
during the last week of 
term. 

Rebecca Loader-
Headteacher 

Things to Look Forward To! 

 

Wed, December 2nd, 2020 

Many thanks to Katie-Jade's family for their very kind dona-

tions of the Kestrel Box, that you may have seen high above you 

as you walk up the path to the playground, and  our fishy senso-

ry feature which now has pride of place in the 

Nurture Room.  We are delighted with our 

new acquisitions 

and, you never 

know, we may get 

some feathered 

visitors in the 

spring! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Cedar class used their map skills learnt in topic 
well to help Captain Long John Silver hide his val-

uable treasure. The 
children enjoyed a day 
of pirate-themed activ-
ities, ended by follow-
ing the captain's in-
structions to find some 
tasty treasure on the 
school field.  


